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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I hope all of the families who have celebrated Eid this week have 
had a lovely time with family and friends. The children 
thoroughly enjoyed their parties on Tuesday in school. 
 
This week, in Act of Worship, we have been thinking about the 
importance of being honest and telling the truth. The children 
have shared some wonderful examples of telling the truth and how 
when we tell the truth and if we own up to mistakes people are 
more likely to forgive. We have created our own special treasure 
box to help us gather our thoughts about being honest. 
 
On Monday, we had some visitors from the Department of 
Education within the Diocese of Leeds. They were full of praise for 
our school. Thank you to all the parents who spoke to them during 
their visit. 
 
Please make sure your read the messages below, especially as there 
have been some date changes. 
 
Best wishes, 
Mr Blackburn. 

Dates for your 

diaries: 

Transition Day 

Tuesday 4th July 

Rainbow Day (AM) 

Friday 7th July 

Summer Fayre (PM) 

Friday 7th July 

Sports Day 

Wednesday 12th July 

Reports      

Thursday 13th July 

School Discos    

Week Commencing 

Monday 17th July 

Picnic Day     

Friday 21st July 

School Closes for 

Summer       

Friday 21st July 

School reopens 

Tuesday 5th 

September 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Go Go Go Mrs Brunton: 

This weekend, Mrs Brunton is completing the Total Warrior 

Challenge, which involves 12km of obstacles, mud slides and wires. 

Mrs Brunton is doing this for a great cause. All funds she raises 

will go to Forget Me Not Children's Hospice, which is also the 

charity our Year 1 children have chosen to support as one of our 

chosen whole school charities. If anyone fancies sponsoring Mrs 

Brunton, even just a pound, it will definitely be put to good use at 

the hospice. Please drop any donations off at the school office by 

Wednesday next week. Thanks for your support in advance and 

good luck Mrs Brunton! 
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 Aahid & Rehan 

 Juwairiya & Hussain 

 Anaya & Ava 

 Dawson & Lucas 

 Alicia & Ayesha 

 Zara Z & Nailah 

Weekly Attendance St John’s Stars 

Transition: 

On Tuesday 4th July it is our Transition 

Day. Children will find out their new 

class, class teacher/teachers and visit 

their new class for the day. 

Date changes: 

Non-Uniform Day: 

As you can appreciate at this time of year there are many events occurring in school. So we 

have had to make some changes to some events. 

First of all we send our apologies, as we are changing the date of our chocolate/sweet donation 

non-uniform again. This will now be on WEDNESDAY 5TH JULY.  

On this day children are invited to come in non-uniform. In exchange for doing so, please could 

each child bring some sweets or chocolate in for our Tombola stall at the upcoming summer 

fayre. Thank you for your donations in advance. 

Sports Day: 

This will now be on Wednesday 12th July. NOT Wednesday 5th July. Further details regarding 

sports day to follow. 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 

Jewellery: 

Please can we remind you that the only 

jewellery children can wear for school is a 

watch that does not have a camera on and 

one pair of studded earrings that must be 

removed or covered by plasters for PE. 

Children must be able to do this themselves. 

This is for health and safety reasons. 


